
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth - Communications Office
 
411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Emily Larson, Mayor
 
For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309
 

     
DATE: 6/24/2016
SUBJECT: Campus Connector Trail Project Update
BY: Pakou Ly, Communications Office
 

Campus Connector Trail Project Update
 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth has been working to construct the Campus Connector Trail along College Street since early May.
The new trail is a 10 foot multi-purpose non motorized trail connecting neighborhoods near Lowell Elementary School down to the
Lakewalk Trail. Crews are working on final curb details next week with the City's streets maintenance team temporarily filling in
areas impacted by potholes to improve drivability until paving can be done in mid July. Motorists should continue to use the detour
route. Additional trail work and pavement striping will follow the street paving.  

 

The City reminds motorists to slow down in work zones.

# # #

   
   


